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Miss Tiff’s News 

 
Hello Everyone, 

I wanted to extend the warmest welcome to all of our new families and welcome 

back to all of our returning families, for another awesome year at BPA! We are so 

excited to have welcomed so many new families to our already special dance 

family. 

We have been working incredibly hard in class to get back into the swing of things 

and our staff are so impressed with the amazing effort from all of our kids. 

For all of our new families we have 2 Facebook Groups to keep up to date and to 

share your experiences and milestones. Our BPA Dance Studio Social Page is the 

perfect place to keep up with fellow parents and to share any photos of your 

dancers as well as ask any questions you may have! Our BPA Dance Studio Page is 

where you can keep up with everything going on at our 2 studio locations.  

In the next couple of weeks we will be sending off our uniform orders, so keep an 

eye out for when you will need ot have your orders placed. Uniform so far has 

been great from all ages so please keep up your neat hair and correct uniform! 

Well done everyone! 

READY SET DANCE viewing week is going to be an exciting week held during the 

last week of term. Dates and invitations will be sent out in the next couple of 

weeks. Our viewing lessons will be an exciting time where parents (limits and 

capacity numbers will apply) can come and sit in during class to watch their little 

dancers. We can’t wait to show you what we have been working on!! 

If any parents have any questions or queries please don’t hesitate to ask myself or 

any or our beautiful BPA parents, they are always happy to help! We have lots of 

exciting things coming up this year for all of our students and can’t wait to have a 

fantastic year with you all!! 

With Love, Miss Tiff 

BPA Dance  
Newsletter 
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Comdance Workshops 
Date:  Sunday 14th March 2021 

Time: Various times - please see Facebook group  

Venue: Conroy Dance Centre, Kremzow Road 
Brendale 

Concert 2021 - Dates to be Confirmed 
December 5th:  Studio Rehearsal 

December 12th:  Stage Rehearsal 

December 13th: Dress Rehearsal and Concert 

BPA Dance Term Dates 
Term 1 
Saturday January 23rd - Thursday April 1st 
Holidays 
Friday April 2nd - Friday April 9th 
 
Classes resume Saturday April 10th 

Important Dates & Info 

Easter Exam Workshops - Tuesday 13th & Wednesday 14th April 
9 - 10.30   Teachers Certificate 

10.30 - 11.30   Grade 1 Ballet 

11.45 - 1.15   Elementary 

Further workshops held in second week of School Holidays (June/July and Sept/October) 

Find us on Facebook 
Keep up to date on our Facebook Groups. Search for “BPA Dance Studio” & “BPA Dance Studio Social Page”.  

If you have any troubles, please see one of the parents in your group. 

BPA Online Store 
For all your uniform needs, please see our 
online store: 

www.bpadancestudio.com.au/shop 
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Welcome to our Darra Families! 
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Students of the Month 

Great work girls! 

March 2021 
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Easter Competition 
It’s our first fundraiser for the year! 

 

Guess how may Easter treats are in the jar. 

 

Only 50c a guess! Place your money in the piggy bank and write your 
guess on the notepad with your name and contact details. Closest guess 
wins! 
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WE ARE NOW ON FACEBOOK!! 

 

This page will now be your one stop shop for all our second hand dance gear. 

This will now allow you to have a look through all our stock and be able to message us direct or 

comment on the photo of any item you are interested in. So how does this work? 

 

If you are buying? 

Feel free to look over the page. We have sorted items into albums to make your search easier. If 

you find something you wish to buy, you can either comment on the photo saying “sold” or      

message us directly. When messaging, please remember to make note of the item number that is 

on each photo. This will help us locate the item for you. We can then arrange a time for you to try 

these on your dancer or arrange purchase. Cash is preferable but we can do direct deposit as a last 

resort. It will be a first in best dressed scenario, so commenting on the photo ensures you are first 

in line. 

 

If you are selling? 

If you have items you wish to sell, please drop them into the white storage box in the second hand 

corner at the studio. Please remember to put your items in a bag with your name and a price you’d 

like to sell it for. We would appreciate any clothing being washed prior to selling. 

Due to health and hygiene we can no longer accept stockings second hand. If you have some to 

sell that are new and in their packaging, we can happily add these for you. New items will be      

uploaded to the page on a weekly basis. 

 

Please remember this page is run by volunteers who do work, so please be patient and we will  

reply to all messages and comments soon as we can. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to message us directly to the page.  

So head over and “Like” our page today. And happy shopping! 

BPA Second Hand Store 
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BPA Supporters Group 

Committee Members 

President:   Lee Berndt 

Vice President:   Agnetha Periaho 

Treasurer:   Meighan Hames 

Secretary:   Catherine Neal 

Prize Convenor:   Debbie Ayres 

Second Hand Store:   Kelly Meredith 

Newsletter:   Mandy Brown 

Members:   All parents are members by paying the  

   Fundraising Levy 

Do You Love our BPA Dance Community and Want to  
Help Make a Difference for all our Dancers? 

 

Well come and be apart of our very own  
 

BPA Dance Supporters Group 
 

Your fundraising money helps provide:  
 Dance Professionals to come teach Choreography; 
 Dance Professionals to come and run a class; 
 Concert Flowers; 
 Studio Upgrades; 
 Equipment Upgrades; 
 Exam Accessories; 
 And much more. 

 
 

If you are interested in helping within our community, come along to our next meeting!  
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Organization 

Disco 

BPAD Meeting 
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 Last day  

of Term 1 

What’s on at BPA Dance? 

Comdance 

Workshop 

Exam 

Workshop 

Exam 

Workshop 

Term 2 

Starts 

Eisteddfod 

Camp 

Eisteddfod 

Camp 


